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22
July 2021

 

MARIA
LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO IV
Regional
Executive Director - MIMAROPA Region
Department
of Environmental and Natural Resources
1515
L&S Bldg. Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila

 
Dear
RED Ferrer,

As
a skilled and competent individual with years of work experience, I am writing
this to express my strong interest
again in working for your company as Data
 Management Officer or for any available position. I believe my
experience&qualification before in your company will certain   make a valuable addition. In addition to my
personal
qualities, I am extremely enthusiastic about working for your company.

 

I’ve
attached my resume and PDS,which further details my skills and education.
Please do not hesitate to reach out if
you have any questions,and I look
forward for the opportunity to speak with you further.Thank you for your time
and
consideration.

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,

Anlene
Kaye Frigillana
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